
This month at school PCS Season

Calendar
May 4- Gelato Truck
Visit 
May 9-11 -
Teacher Appreciation
Week
May 18- 2s Spring
Show @ 11:30 
May 23- 3s Spring
Show @ 11:00 
May 24- 4s Spring
Show/Graduation @
11:00

May 24 - Last Day
of School

Spring Photos

  We have had an amazing school year at Faith
Baptist Preschool.  This month we will be
finishing up our Bible studies, reviewing
material from earlier in the year, and
preparing for the End of the Year.  
  Each classroom has adopted some
caterpillars! We are watching them grow,
produce cocoons, and we will be able to set
them free near the end of the month.  The
children have loved watching them and it has
been the perfect Spring activity!
  May 9-11 is Teacher Appreciation week.
Spending the year with your children has been
the biggest blessing in itself, but if you would
like to participate in TA week I have posted a
schedule of optional activities previously in the
school DOJO account. 
 

  Our preschool classrooms
are in need of new vacuums.  
If you are PCSing out and
have a vacuum with enough
life in it for our preschool
we would greatly
appreciation a donation. 
 Stick vacuums are
preferred as we don't have
a lot of space. Thank you! 
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Gelato Truck
 We had so much fun with
the Gelato truck last
month we decided to ask
him to come back.  The
Gelato truck will be visiting
our school again on
Thursday, May 4 after
lunch.  Please send in €1 if
your child can participate. 

  If your child had Spring
Photos taken you should
have received an email to
view all proofs.  
  Part of your package
includes one 5 x 7 print.  
  Please follow the
directions in the video when
entering your child's photo
gallery to select which
print you would like.  Maria
Aguilar Photography is
missing some requests and
would like to complete the
orders.  Please email
MariaAguilarPhotography@
gmail.com with any
questions.  Thank you! 


